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FROM: Terry C. Anderson, Director
RE: Council Consideration of Committee Report

DATE: January 11, 2012

The Joint Legislative Council will be considering the report of the Special
Committee on Health Care Access on Wednesday, January 18, 2012, in Room
412 East (the Joint Finance Room), State Capitol, Madison. The meeting is
scheduled to begin at 8:30 a.m. An agenda is enclosed for your reference.

Senator Luther Olsen, Committee Chair, will present the following materials:

1. Proposed Report to the Legislature, No. 2011-13, Legislation on
Health Care Access.

2. WLC: 0058/2, relating to the administration of vaccines by pharmacists.

3. WLC: 0066/2, relating to collecting workforce survey information from
health care providers.

4. WLC: 0091/1, relating to dental licensing exceptions.
5. WLC: 0096/2, relating to duties of local health departments.

6. WLC: 0097/2, relating to repayment of state aid by medical or dental school
graduates.

This meeting of the Joint Legislative Council is to consider the recommendations
of several Special Committees, including the Special Committee on Health Care Access.
Traditionally, the Joint Legislative Council has not taken public testimony at their
meetings. You are, of course, welcome to attend to observe the presentation. We are
unable to reimburse Public Members for expenses since it is not a meeting of the Special
Committee. We will notify you of the action taken by the Council on the Special

Supporting Effective Lawmaking Since 1947

One East Main Street, Suite 401 « P.O. Box 2536 « Madison, WI 53701-2536
(608) 266-1304 « Fax: (608) 266-3830 « Email: |eg.council @legis.state.wi.us
http://www.legis.state.wi.us/lc

(OVER)




Committee’s recommendation.

The minutes of the February 14, 2011 meeting are also enclosed. Committee
members are requested to send any corrections regarding these minutes to Laura Rose.
After the incorporation of any corrections, these minutes will be considered approved by
the committee.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Laura Rose at this office.
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